Dear Attorney Superfine,

Per our conversation, this is to inform that I have received a Christmas card with a Walmart gift card in the amount of $25.00 from a client that I provided services to in 2016. I will return the gift card to the client as I have already explained to her that I am unable to accept this gift. I will place the gift card in the US mail  on today, via Priority mail signature receipt requested. Attached is the letter that will be mailed to the client along with the gift card. 

Thank you,

Jewell D. Wilson

Community Living Specialist, Senior Services 

555 W. Harrison, Ste. 1540 | Chicago, IL | 60607

Phone: (312) 325-9005 | Fax: (312) 325-9318 

jewell.wilson@cityofchicago.org

